
MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Masses: 5:00, 7:30 p.m. 
Sunday Masses: 7:00, 8:30, 10:00, 11:30 a.m., 
 1:00 p.m., 3:30 p.m. (Spanish) 
 5:00 p.m. 
 

Daily Masses: 6:30, 8:00 a.m. Monday through 
 Saturday 
    

First Friday Masses:  7:30 p.m. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Religious Education Director, Mr. Reyes Ruiz  

In Case of Absences - CCD Office - 703-880-4307 
 

September - May 
Grades K-4 Pre-School - Ages 3-5 
Saturday 9:00-10:30 a.m. Sunday during 10 a.m. Mass 
 Spanish 1:30 - 3:00 p.m. 
Grades 5-8   
Monday 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
Tuesday 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. (RCIC/Special Sacraments)  
 

Religious Education Secretary - 703-880-4305 
   

YOUTH MINISTRY 
Director of Youth Ministry:  
Mr. David Bristow, 703-880-4309 
Jr. High School Youth - Grades 7-8 
High School Youth - Grades –9-12 

PASTORAL TEAM 
Rev. Tom Bourque, T.O.R., Parochial Administrator 

Rev. Alberto Bueno, T.O.R., Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Chris Dobson, T.O.R., Parochial Vicar 
 
 

 

ROOM/HALL RENTALS - PRIVATE BOOKINGS 
Call Mr. Danny Rucker - 703-880-4340 
 
PARISH OFFICES - Hours -  9 a.m. - 3 p.m., Monday - Friday 
CHURCH OFFICE: 703-880-4300,   FAX: 703-880-4320 
Facility Superintendent: Mr. Danny Rucker 703-880-4340 
Kitchen Manager: Mr. Jim Klenk 703-880-4312 
Network/IT Manager: Mr. John Peitler 703-880-4356 
Finance Administrator:  Ms. Teresa Westhues 703-880-4313 
Asst. Bookkeeper and Mrs. Beth Covert 703-880-4357 
Child Protection Liaison 
Music Director: Mrs. Alice Eelman 703-880-4321 
Religious Education Dir. Mr. Reyes Ruiz 703-880-4332 
Religious Ed. Secretary   Mrs. Rosalind Murphy     703-880-4305 
Parish Secretary/ Mrs. Tisha Hilliard 703-880-4355 
Finance Assistant 
 

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs. Jeanne Nappier 703-880-4304 
 Mrs. Mary Kirby 703-880-4302 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
Wednesdays in the Church - 7-9 p.m. 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday: 3:30 p.m. and by appointment. 
 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: The deadline for copy material is Mon-
day before Noon. Any announcements received after Monday 
will be in the next bulletin. Please submit material in writing or 
via e-mail at mkirby@sjcherndon.org. 
 
MARRIAGE: Arrangements must begin at least (6) months in 
advance of the date of the wedding. This is a Diocesan require-
ment. Call the Church Office for an appointment. 
 

 
BAPTISMS: Held Sunday at 2:00 p.m. in the church. Call the 
Church Office at least one month in advance. For parishioners 
who are asked to be Godparents, please contact the Church 
Office no less than 3 weeks before the event takes place to see 
if you meet the Diocesan requirements. 
 

 
BAPTISMAL CLASSES: Baptismal classes are required for 
all parents and God-parents prior to the child being baptized. 
The next Baptismal Class held here at St. Joseph is 
August 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. in parish meeting room 209. 

St. Joseph - National Blue Ribbon School 
 OFFICE: 703-880-4350, FAX: 703-880-4320 

Grade School K-8 
 Principal:    Mrs. Cindi Conroy 
             Secretaries:    Mrs. Mary Lewis 
                      Mrs. Barbara Beech 
                                   Mrs. Debbie Lizama 

   www.sjschoolva.org  

ST. JOSEPH CHURCH - 703-880-4300 
   750 Peachtree Street, Herndon, Virginia 20170-3798 - www.sjcherndon.org  

 

PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL - We welcome your 
suggestions. Contact us at pac@sjcherndon.org.   

NEW PARISHIONERS: All are welcome! Please call or 
register at the Church Office. Remember, just attending 
church here does not automatically make you a registered 
parishioner. 
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Monday, June 15 
6:30 a.m.    +  Alba Grillo by The Grillo Family 
8:00 a.m.    +   Evelyn Wagner by The Patterson Family 
Tuesday, June 16 
6:30 a.m.    +   Nelson Proctor by The Proctor Family 
8:00 a.m.    +           Rita & Joseph Stefkovic by The Stefkovic  
     Family 
Wednesday, June 17 
6:30 a.m.    -  The Pastoral Team by The Proctor Family 
8:00 a.m.    +   Madison Small by The Nappier Family 
Thursday, June 18 
6:30 a.m.    + Janice Dymek by Bob & Jackie Bourque 
8:00 a.m.    + Marjorie Spruill by Nancy & Tim Outlaw 
Friday,  June 19 
6:30 a.m.    + Susan Ciski by Friends 
8:00 a.m.    + Raymond Foley by The Klinker Family 
Saturday, June 20 
6:30 a.m.      + Virginia Woods by The Bride Family 
8:00 a.m.  +        Antonina Zajac by Mary Diana Szulc 
5:00 p.m.  + Audrey Dobek-Bell by The Fabich Family 
7:30 p.m.     - Living & Deceased Parishioners of St. Joseph 
     Church 
Sunday, June 21 
7:00 a.m.    + Yolanda & Martin Roncaglia by Paola Durant 
8:30 a.m.    + Sarah Nathness by Elena Adesso 
10:00 a.m   + James & Helen Mildorf by Gary & Melda  
     Boyd 
11:30 a.m.  + Barry Frazitta by The Family 
1:00 p.m.   + Herbert Spruill by Nancy & Tim Outlaw 
3:30 p.m.    -  Spanish Mass 
5:00 p.m.   + Attilio Colalillo by Connie & Robert Hudson            

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Blood Drive is Today, Sunday June 14,  
7:45-12:30 

 Registered donors take priority over walk-ins. 
 Please register to donate using 

sponsor code 0116 at 
www.inova.org/donateblood or 

contact Paul Mich at 
SJCBloodDrive@aol.com.  Please 
support this Knights of Columbus 

sponsored event.  

Collections: 
The Weekend of June 7: 
Offertory - $23,171 plus Faith Direct - $12,506 
Second Collection: Parish Facility 
              $8,369 plus Faith Direct 
 

Thank you for your continued support & your kind generosity. 

The flowers on the altar last weekend were donated by 
Christopher Brown and Alina Borkowski, who 
celebrated their marriage on Saturday, June 6, 2015. 

Peace and good! 

As we celebrated the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of 
Christ this past weekend, we were reminded of the importance 
of the Eucharist in our lives. Pope Francis shared the following 
insight during his Angelus message: 

Christ, who nourishes us under the consecrated species of 
bread and wine, is the same Christ, whom we meet during 
the course of everyday life: He is in the poor person who 
holds out his hand [in supplication]; He is the suffering 
person who implores [our] help; He is in the brother or 
sister who asks us to be there and awaits our welcome; 
He is in the child who knows nothing about Jesus, about 
salvation, who does not have the faith; He is in every 
human being, even the smallest and most defenseless. 
 
[The] Feast evokes this message of solidarity and 
encourages us to embrace the intimate call to conversion 
and to serve, to love and forgiveness. (2015) 

As we continue to reflect upon the gift of the Eucharist in our 
lives during this month of June, I invite you to consider making 
a holy hour before the Blessed Sacrament or spending some 
time in quiet prayer. 

As you know, the friars ministering at Saint Joseph Catholic 
Church belong to the Franciscan Friars, TOR, of the Province 
of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. The month of June is 
dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. This past Friday, we 
celebrated the feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  

The Sacred Heart represents Christ's love for all mankind, and 
our devotion to it is an expression of our faith in His mercy. 
The Catechism states: 

[Jesus] has loved us all with a human heart.  For this 
reason, the Sacred Heart of Jesus, pierced by our sins 
 and for our salvation, ‘is quite rightly considered the 
chief sign and symbol of that… love with which the 
divine Redeemer continually loves the eternal Father 
and all human beings’ without exception. (#478) 
 

Devotion to the Sacred Heart reminds us that repentance is the 
response to sin. No one can commit a sin exceeding God's 
ability to forgive. The Sacred Heart of Jesus is a sign of God’s 
love, forgiveness, and mercy. Please join us as we give thanks 
for the gift of the Eucharist and the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  

As friars of the Province of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, we 
thank you for your gift of faith and living out of the Gospel in 
your daily lives. O Sacred Heart of Jesus. Pray for us!    
 

 

Reference: 

Catechism of the Catholic Church: (1997). Revised in accordance with the 
official Latin text promulgated by Pope John Paul II (2nd ed.). Washington, 
DC: United States Catholic Conference. 

 

Francis. (2015, June 7). Angelus: Not Only Do We Meet Christ in Eucharist, 
But in Everyday Life. Vatican. 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION (CCD) 
Office Staff Wanted for Religious Education (CCD)  

We are looking for adult 
volunteers who would be able to 
staff the Religious Education 
(CCD) Center as Receptionists /
Office Workers for the upcoming 
2015-2016 school year. Classes 
start the week of September 13th. 
We especially need help during 
the following sessions: Saturday 

mornings from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.; Sunday mornings 10:00 
a.m. to 11:00 a.m.; and Tuesday nights 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Responsibilities would include greeting parents/students, 
answering the telephone, taking messages, and help distribute 
forms. If interested please contact Roz Murphy (703) 880-4305 
or email her at ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  

St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2015-2016 school year. Currently we need help on 
Tuesdays 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. for the following: 
 
Fifth Grade    Sixth Grade 
Catechist & Assistant   Assistant 

 
7th Grade Confirmation (Year One)  

Assistant 
 

8th Grade Confirmation (Year Two) 
Assistant 

 
 

Are you interested in becoming Catholic? 
-OR- 

Are you a Catholic who needs Confirmation and 
 First Holy Communion? 

St. Joseph Parish offers weekly classes for adults who are 
interested in becoming Catholic or for 
Catholics who need to receive their 
Sacraments. These classes are in a 
relaxed and friendly environment where 
we discuss the beliefs (Creed), worship 
(Sacraments), Christian morality 
(Commandments), and prayer life of the 
Catholic Church.  Classes are on 
Wednesdays 7:00-9:00 p.m. starting 
September 2nd.  Just come on by the 
Parish Office, call 703-880-4332, or 
email at rruiz@sjcherndon.org for 
inquires.  

THE YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER  
“Revolving Our Lives Around Christ” 

 
St. Joseph’s Youth Ministry is currently scheduling its 
summer session events for all rising 9th-12th grade 
students of the 2015-16 school-year. Please continue to 
check our website at www.sjcherndon.org for updates and 
for yearly registration. The St. Joseph's Youth Ministry 
team is committed to bringing the most faithful and 
innovative methods for youth to be integrated into parish 
life. We seek to combine elements of Catholic theology, 
service, spirituality, scripture, and the arts into vibrant 
social settings. Our goal is the continued forming of a 
young Christian community within the parish whereby 
adolescents can grow in their love of God and neighbor 
(ref. Matthew 22:36-40). 

The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish 
ministries:  
 
We wish to thank the catechists/trainers of the parish’s altar 
servers. Know that we appreciate the time which you and the 
new altar servers have committed to their training. We look 
forward to the new altar servers joining this ministry in the 
parish. 
 
We wish to thank the youth of the parish who have ministered 
and served as altar servers this past year. Your ministry is 
appreciated and has assisted the Friars in the celebration of the 
Eucharist. We also thank the Saint Joseph School (SJS) students 
who were faithful to their commitment of serving at the 8:00 am 
weekday Mass and SJS School Mass throughout the school 
year. 
 
We wish to thank the SJS staff and faculty for a faith-filled 
and successful school year. We appreciate your commitment to 
Catholic education and “the joy of the Gospel.” We wish you a 
relaxing and blessed summer vacation. 
 
We wish to thank the Religious Education staff, catechists, 
aides, and volunteers for completing a faith-filled year of 
catechesis and faith formation for the youth of the parish. Know 
we appreciate the time, talents, and gifts you have shared with 
the youth of our parish. 
 
We wish to thank the parishioners who come and spend an 
hour(s) with our Lord in Eucharistic Adoration each 
Wednesday evening. May the Lord continue to bless you and 
your families. 
 
We thank the organizers and planners of the Saint Joseph 
Men’s Society 20th Annual Open Golf Tournament. As the 
skies finally became clear after a few days of rain, know that we 
appreciate your work so the parishioner/guest golfers could 
enjoy their day of fellowship and golf. 
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THANKS TO OUR       
 SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ST. JOSEPH’S OUTREACH 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTER TEAM 
Do you want to feel the peace Our Lord promised? 

Any parishioner who is sick or homebound can call (703) 880
-4343, leave your name and your phone number, and we will 
contact you to arrange for a Eucharistic Minister to visit you 
and deliver the Eucharist. If you are a Eucharistic Minister 
and can join other Eucharistic Ministers in taking communion 
to the homebound, Reston Hospital, Kendrick Court 
Retirement Home, Arbor Terrace Senior Apartments, Sunrise 
Assisted Living, and Harbor House Senior Apartments, 
please call the Outreach Hotline at (703) 880-4343.  Leave 
your name and phone number, and we will contact you about 
joining this ministry. 

 “Wake Up The World” 2015 

Year of Consecrated Life 

Each week we will have insightful quotes and 
reflections on consecrated life. 

In a recent survey of a broad spectrum of Catholics, more 
than 70 percent of the survey participants have invited 
someone to consider religious life. Ideally the promotion of 
vocations is the responsibility of the entire church, not only of 
the clergy or religious themselves.   
    Pope Francis promulgated the Year of Consecrated Life to 
raise the church’s awareness about the importance of this 
unique vocation within the communion of vocation we all 
share as baptized Christians. What a gift and blessing for the 
entire church!  

  
   

 

—Vision Vocation Guide 2015 

St. Joseph School Summer Hours 
The school office will be closed the 
month of July. Messages may be left on 
the school answering machine (703-880-
4315) as the messages will be retrieved 
regularly. Applications for the 2015-2016 
school year may be obtained at the Parish 
Office Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. 
- 3:00 p.m., as well as on the St. Joseph 
website at: www.sjschoolva.org. The 
school office will reopen on Monday, August 3, 2015. Have a 
safe and blessed summer! 

Looking for Handymen or Handywomen for week of 
Work Camp – June 22nd to June 25th in Shenandoah 
County: We are still in need of 2 handymen and/or women 

who are capable of assisting a 
small worksite with youth and 
an adult volunteer. If you are 
handy with tools and/or 
construction, and believe God 
might be calling you to 

participate in this wonderful event, please contact the youth 
office at 703.880.4309/ d.bristow@sjcherndon.org.    
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BISHOP IRETON HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER CAMPS 
Bishop Ireton High School announces its 2015 summer camp 
offerings at its Alexandria Campus. The variety of camps 
includes theatre, basketball, soccer, football, baseball, and 
lacrosse. The ages served are rising 1st graders though rising 
12th graders. For a brochure and a registration form please 
email hamerp@bishopireton.org or call 703-212-5190. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
Sunday, June 14 
Second Collection - Pastor’s Option - Special Needs 
K of C Sponsored Blood Drive - HALL B 
1:30 p.m.    -    Spanish Young Adult Mtg. (Rm. 217) 
5:00 p.m.    -    Spanish Prayer Group (Rms. 212-215) 
6:45 p.m.    -    Great Adventure Bible Study (Revelation) (Rm. 210) 
7:30 p.m.    -    Adults Only Open BB (GYM) 
Monday, June 15 
7:00 p.m.   -     Spanish Choir Rehearsal (CH) 
7:00 p.m.  -      BSA Troop 913 Committee Mtg. (Rm. 208) 
Tuesday, June 16 
7:00 a.m.   -     St. Joseph’s Men’s Society Prayer Group (Rm. 210) 
7:00 p.m.  -      Ladies Society Back Pack Brigade (Rm. 209) 
                         Packing lunches for Dranesville Students 
8:30 p.m.   -     Men’s BB II (GYM) 
Wednesday, June 17 
6:30 p.m.  -     Knights of Columbus Mtg. (Rms. 214-215) 
7:00 p.m.   -    Eucharistic Adoration (CH) 
7:00 p.m.    -    BSA Troop 913 Mtg. (HALL C) 
7:00 p.m.    -    Spanish Adult Catechism (Rms. 212-213) 
7:30 p.m.    -    Youth Group Parent Work Camp Mtg.  (Rm. 209) 
Thursday,  June 18 
6:30 p.m.  -      Knights of Columbus Mtg. (Rms. 212-214) 
Friday, June 19 
9:00 a.m.  -       Great Adventure Bible Series (Matthew) (Rm. 210) 
6:15 p.m.   -      Adult Bible Study (Rm. 205) 
9:30 p.m.   -    Men’s BBII (GYM) 
Saturday, June 20 
3:30 p.m.    -   Confessions (CH) 
 
 

Bishop Ireton High School in Alexandria, VA 
has an immediate opening for the position of 
Director of Instruction (Principal). We are looking for 
applicants with outstanding experience in secondary teaching 
and at least five years of executive administrative experience. 
Should you know a qualified individual who would make for 
an effective Catholic high school principal, please direct him 
or her to http://www.catholicjobs.com/job/5998119939, or to 
Sandi Day, Executive Assistant to the Head of School, at 
days@bishopireton.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
In Baptism we are reborn as children of God, made members 
of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. With this in 
mind, we welcome these children of God who were  baptized on 
June 7, 2015:  
Diego Antonio Alas son of Ricardo & Guadalupe; 
Anthony Alejandro Berrios Ayala son of José & Bertila; 
Celeste Elisse Flores daughter of Geovani & Elsa; 
Camila Lisbeth Garcia daughter of José & Dilcia; 
Christopher Josue Garcia son of José & Dilcia; 
Naidelyn Valeria Geronimo daughter of Josue & Sandra; 
Ariana Hernandez daughter of Enrique & Maria; 
Jason Portillo Otero son of Moris & Maria; 
Isac Arash Palomo-Fard son of Houshang & Rosa; 
Gilberto Antonio Renderos son of Jesus & Maria; 
Jason Rivera son of Misael & Maria 
Keily Nicole Rivera Perez daughter of Cesar & Maria; 

9th Annual Band and Strings Camp @ Paul VI,  
June 22-26 mornings.  Open to Diocesan and public school 
rising  5th-9th graders, optional jazz unit also 
offered.  Students prepare light pop, sacred, and classical 
selections, performance last day in historic Donald Heet 
Auditorium for family and friends    For forms and 
details,  http://www.paulvi.net/file/musicboosters/Band-Camp-
Forms-2015.pdf. Any questions, e-mail 
pvimusicboosters@gmail.com.  

Paul VI Catholic High School is offering a wide range of 
indoor and outdoor summer camps.  Please visit this link for 
camp info including dates, age groups and rates.  Visit https://
www.paulvi.net/camps2015.  

"A Man for All Seasons" is playing in 
Herndon at the Industrial Strength Theater 
through June 21st.  St. Thomas More is the 
patron of our diocese.  The play is 
beautifully acted, profound and timely.  For 
information, go to 
www.NextStopTheatre.org. 
 

Prayer to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

O most holy heart of Jesus, fountain of every blessing, I 
adore you, I love you, and with lively sorrow for my sins I 
offer you this poor heart of mine. Make me humble, 
patient, pure and wholly obedient to your will. Grant, 
Good Jesus, that I may live in you and for you. Protect me 
in the midst of danger. Comfort me in my afflictions. Give 
me health of body, assistance in my temporal needs, your 
blessing on all that I do, and the grace of a holy death. 
Amen. 



ST. JOSEPH’S CHURCH Visit us on our website!  
HERNDON, VIRGINIA         http://www.sjcherndon.org June 14, 2015 

 

Class of 2015 - Congratulations to the 8th grade graduates of St. 
Joseph School! Each graduate was accepted into their high school of choice. Extraordinary! We 
acknowledge the support of all families and are especially grateful to the families of our gradu-
ates. We would like to thank those families, who will be leaving St. Joseph this year, for their 
support and dedication. Additionally, a BIG thank you to our Principal, Mrs. Conroy, and our 
8th Grade Teachers, Mrs. Hurley, Mrs. Morrison, Mrs. Daughtrey, Mrs. Tessier, Mrs. Vintimil-
la, Mrs. Jones, Mrs. H. Brown, Mrs. V. Brown, Mrs. Ambrosino, and Mrs. Lau and all faculty 
and staff members that have prepared these students along the way! We wish our graduates 
much love and success in the future. 

Jack Ahlstrom 
Maximilian Babka 
John Barrie 
Patrick Cajayon 
Charles Carlitti 
Joseph Dickson 
Sarah Eccleston 
Stephanie Fernandez 
Francis Gionfriddo 
Andrea Griffith 
Veronica Gutierrez 
Alexander Hails 
Sophia Henderson 
Devin Hinson 
Keller Jones 
Timothy Koskulitz 
Claudia LeBoeuf 
Thomas Longuillo 
Celine Nguyen 
Isabella O'Donnell 
Shannon O'Neill 
David Podolsky 
Caroline Roy 
Katherine Salmon 
Caroline Scallion 
Stephen Schoenefeldt 
Konrad Siebor 
Ashley Smith 
Michael Snydstrup 
Julia Stievater 
Natalia Sychtysz 
Danika Tinio 
Jose Velarde 
Ethan Velasquez 
 

Daniel Arce 
Miguel Badia 
Riley Ball 
Joseph Boland 
William Carr III 
Jeannie Chau 
Emma Cubbage 
Nicola De Luca 
Jillian Doherty 
William Frias 
Natalia Gomez-Quintero 
Michael Jones 
Vincent Marra 
Sayda Martinez 
Amanda McCuistion 
Morgan McDowell 
Devin McKibbin 
James Morris 
Kyle Nicgorski 
Peter Nickle 
Soffia Nunez 
Erin O'Hara 
Sydney Parbs 
Alina Shannon 
Rachel Smith 
Lauren Smith 
Liam Toole 
Venise Trinh 
Israel Vega 
Nicholas Vierow 
Christopher Williams 
Spencer Yarber 
Natalie Zuppas 


